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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3484 modifies certain requirements for state agencies entering into a service contract. The 

measure requires state agencies to list the city, state, and country the services will be provided. 

Also for any service contract not strictly awarded by lowest price to a company who prepares 

and produces out of state, the awarding agency's director must provide reasons why an out-of-

state company was chosen to provide services.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3484 in its current form is not expected to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

state revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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